
Randomisation & participant eligibility 
support available – Katie, Laura and 
Mariska are very happy to be contacted 
directly by mobile phone or email (details 
below) for any eligibility queries and 
recruitment issues. We aim to be available at 
all times for these enquiries.  
 

If it has been some time since your last 
recruit or you are yet to enrol a participant 
and you have a potential recruit lined up 
PLEASE let us know as  
we would be very happy  
to take you through  
the process or be on  
standby to assist.   

  STRIDER NZAus Newsletter 30, Sept 2016 
A Randomised Controlled Trial of Sildenafil Therapy In Dismal Prognosis Early-Onset Intrauterine Growth Restriction 

  

    CONTACT Dr Katie Groom, Lead Investigator  k.groom@auckland.ac.nz +64 21 245 9622 
 Laura Mackay, Clinical Trial Manager laura.mackay@auckland.ac.nz +64 22 4311 988 
 Mariska ter Bals, Clinical Trial Manager m.terbals@auckland.ac.nz +64 22 4311 988 

EIGHT women were enrolled this month. An amazing effort from 
National Women’s, Auckland, who enrolled FIVE mothers – 

congratulations Katie Groom and Jo De Sousa! Thanks to KEMH, Perth 
who enrolled two new women and Mater Mother’s who enrolled one.  

The STRIDER NZAus DSMC met in early September and again advised  
“continuation of the trial without protocol modification”.  

This should be their last meeting before trial recruitment is completed. 

A message from Katie: Last month we 
asked you all to try and make September our 
best month ever. At least we have equalled it! 
However, this was largely due to a burst of 
recruits here in Auckland. We know ‘STRIDER 
eligibles’ are few and far between but we 
would love to see every site consistently 
recruiting at least one woman every other 
month. Please look at your local practice and 
see what you can do to achieve this. For 
those at the bottom of the leader board 
please think of ways to move up. The end is 
in sight and we would love to see that every 
site has made a significant contribution to 
the trial. Thanks as always for your 
commitment to STRIDER NZAus!       Katie  

Recruited to 
date 

96 / 122 
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